Nuffield Parish Council

The Annual Electors Meeting of Nuffield Parish Council held on 10th May 2018
1. Present
Mrs G. Austin

Mr. D. Passmore

Mr. Dennis Wood

Mrs M. Anderson

Mr. D. Wood

Mrs C. Dunk (Clerk)

Also Cllr. M. Gray
1 Parishioner
2. Apologies

Mr. David Wood

3. Confirmation of the minutes of 11th May 2018
These minutes were agreed and signed by the chairman.
4. Chairman’s Report
Please see attached report.

5. Report from Cllr. D. Nimmo Smith
Please see attached report.

6. Report From Cllr. M. Gray

The majority of council and business tax is spent on social and children’s services.
£18m had been spent on the fabric of the 3,500 mile network with 1 mile of road costing £1m. Potholes have to be filled and senior staff have been rationalised to cut costs. With the lack of revenue for roads all the OCC can do is manage the decline of the road network.

The preferred route of the Oxford to Cambridge network will be announced on 17th May. 

